
Our students will be lifelong learners who will be resilient, compassionate, self-sufficient members of society.
CCSD will provide an environment that empowers every student, every day to transfer their learning to life.
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Currently have 102 students with an IEP, Craig brick and mortar currently has 45 students and PACE 

has 57 students with an IEP. We currently have 6 approved Intensive students. Three additional intensive 

students are anticipated for next year. It will be important to anticipate for the hiring and on-boarding for the 

beginning of the next school year of addition Intensive paraprofessionals.

Next Level Speech Therapy is currently serving 36 students in Craig and PACE with Speech services. 

Next Level will be onsite the week of May 21st for their final quarterly visit. We are currently screening 

applicants for Next Level speech providers to replace the two current SLP’s.

We are currently gathering information for the supplemental workbook due to DEED this Summer. 

Everything is running well and preparation for transition for the 24-25 school year is underway.
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